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Decision:  2 and 50 Sheppard Avenue East – Entrance Connection to Sheppard-Yonge Station 
 
Meeting Date:  July 11, 2016 

 
The Board approved the recommendation in the staff report, as follows: 
 
It is recommended that the Board 
 
1. Approve the relocation of the TTC elevator from its existing location within the Yonge 

Street right-of-way to a new location within a reconfigured entrance connection to 
Sheppard- Yonge subway station;  

 
 

 
2. Approve, in principle, the proposed reconfigured entrance connection to the Sheppard- 

Yonge subway station within the Sheppard Centre as illustrated in Attachment 2; and  
 

3. Authorize the execution of a new entrance connection agreement, and any other  
agreements arising as a result of the development, all on terms and conditions  
acceptable to the TTC’s General Counsel. 

 
  
 
  

 

 

 




